
Ko Ag” 
\ 

 ‘Dr.Gladys Black an ee 
Pleasantville, Iowa 50225 “ 235 McClellan Blvd, 

did we see a male g 

) 

(yes kee 

Virginia & Bdwin G. Crocker 1/ 
720 E. ist St. 
Storm Lake, Iowa 50588 
phone ~— 712-732-3313 
June 19, 1980 

Peter C. Petersen 

Davenport, Ia.52805 

Dear Gladys & Pete, 

This is to report that we had a Summer Tanager 
male in our back yard here in Storm Lake on Sunday 
morning Jume 15, 1980 from about 9 A.M. until moon. 
We saw no female. He was gorging himself with 
ripening mulberries, to the objections of robins, I took 
pictures, slides in 35 mm. color. Haven't seen them yet, 

Once before during our 33 years at this address 
ummer tanmager. That was on 

Friday, May 2,1975. He was in our sugar maple on 
the lawn in fromt (north) of our house. We didn't 
see the female then ,either. 

Very truly yours, 

Jb Cache, 


